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Today’s Readings  
   First Reading: Acts 1:1-11
   Psalm - #47
   Second Reading: Ephesians 1:17-23
   Gospel:  Matthew 28:16-20
 Next Sunday – June 12th – PENTECOST SUNDAY
   First Reading: Acts 2:1-11
   Psalm - # 104
   Second Reading: 1 Corinthians 12:3-7, 12-13 
  Gospel: John 20:19-23
_________________________________________________
ASCENSION OF THE LORD “A” – After promising to send the Holy Spirit 
to his  apostles, Jesus now returns to God his Father by ascending into 
heaven.   But before he leaves  he told his disciples to remember that he is 
us always, to the end of the world.

TODAY we welcome our faithful priest, Father Mike McCaffery and Connie 
Van Dyk as our interpreter.  Janet Varaska will be back with us next Sunday, 
June 12th.

COMING EVENT: Next Sunday, June 12th - St. Mark’s will have a BBQ lunch 
in the PRC auditorium. St. Marks will provide the meat and buns as well as 
the pop.  Please bring something to share with others.  If the weather is nice, 
we can be outside.   This replaces our annual picnic.    

MATTHEW - On Thursday, May 26th, Matthew left for Montreal to spend a 
few days at the seminary there.  From June 1st to 10th he will be teaching at 
the Bible Camp for the Deaf in Old Forge, New York.   Then he will be 
spending some time studying in Italy and he will be able to make a side trip 
to Rome before he returns to Edmonton during the first week of July.   Let us 
pray for him.

SANCTUM RETREAT – Do you want to spend some special time with the 
Lord and to deepen your faith?    Come to the Sanctum Retreat Centre for 
the weekend of July 15 – 17 in Caroline, Alberta.    The true cost for the 
Retreat weekend is $275 but you will pay only $125 and this includes the 
ride to Caroline, your room (with toilet and sink), the meals, etc. Interested?  
Contact Matthew Hysell or Sister Elizabeth. 
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